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VEHICLE REGISTRATION
Many Chamberlain locations require student vehicles to be registered
with the University and display a parking permit. Parking permits are to be
securely affixed and clearly displayed on the rear window or rear bumper
where they are easily visible. If a student needs to drive an unregistered
vehicle to campus, temporary parking permits are available from the
Student Support office. Temporary permits are valid for up to five days
and limit parking to designated areas only. Temporary permits should be
hung from the rear-view mirror and returned to the Student Support office
upon expiration.


